
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release         August 3, 2023 

 

MCTXSheriff Attempts to Identify Burglars in Woodforest 

 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the below-pictured suspects in 

reference to multiple vehicular and residential burglaries that occurred in the Woodforest 

Subdivision in the overnight hours of July 31, 2023.  Residential video surveillance recorded the 

suspects within the ‘Monarch Park’ section of Woodforest, on foot. The individual with a backpack 

appears to have a mustache and small tattoo on the exterior side of his right calf. 

 

If anyone recognizes these suspects, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 

936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to 

case #23A222649. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miranda Hahs, Specialist 

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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